SESSION OF 2002

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2611

As Amended by House Committee on
Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2611 amends the law regarding worthless checks by raising
the service charge amount from the current $10 to $30 for each check.

Background

The sponsor of the bill appeared in support of the measure. A
delegate from the Kansas Chamber of Commerce and Industry also
appeared to support the bill. A letter of support was received on behalf
of the Kansas Food Dealers Association.

The fiscal note indicates that, in general, there would be no fiscal
impact. The fiscal effect on prosecuting attorneys would be negligible.

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at
http://www.accesskansas.org/legislature/




